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February 17, 1981

James G. di Zerega

Culf 0il Corporation

1720 South Bellaire Street
Denver, CO 80222

Re: Mt., Taylor Radioactive Material License NM-GUL-ML-00
Dear Mr. di Zerega:

I am in receipt of your letter dated January 21, 1981. 1In
response to your request, I wish to inform you that conditions 3
through 15 for Culf's license were impcsed for the reasons stated
in the following documents:

1. Memorandum of December 23, 1980, from Cukia Clayton to
Thomas Baca concerning "Hearing on radioactive material license
application by+Gulf Mineral Resources Company"--two paces.

> "Comments of EID legal staff on Gulf Mineral Resources
Company's applications for discharge plan approval and
radicactive material license"--14 paces.

3. Memorandum to Thomas Paca from James L. Mackin dated
December 4, 1280, concerning "recommendation for issuance of
radioactive material license to Culf Mineral Resources Company."
Included with this memorandum is a propos=ad radicactive material
license containing twelve proposed conditions.

4. Memorandum dated November 21, 1980 from James L. Mackin
to Radiation Protection Bureau staff concerning "proposed license
conditions for the Gulf Mt. Taylor project." This memorandum
consists of two pagee plus an attachment of eleven pages titled
"proposed license conditions Gulf Mt, Taylor Uranium Project"”
beginninag with paragraph No. 9 and prcceeding throuch paragraph
No. 24.
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James G. di Zerega
Page ,Two
February 17, 1981

The above iteme, copies of which are enclosed, are those which I
wish to inform Gulf served as the basis for imposition of
conditions Nos. 3-15 and thus constitute "r2asons™ as found at
Section 3-312 of the Radiation Protection Regulations.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Baca
Director

lv
Enclosures

cc James L. Mackin, Project Manager
Bruce S. Garber, Chief Attorney




